
                                           DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 
                                                        BOARD OF EDUCATION 
                                             SPECIAL OPEN SESSION MEETING 

 

 

 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 

The Decatur Public School District 61 Board of Education will hold a    
 

Special Open Session Meeting on  
 

Monday, November 06, 2017  
 

4:00 PM to 5:00 PM 
 

Hope Academy Magnet School Cafetorium,  
 

955 N. Illinois Street, Decatur, Illinois 62521 
 
 
 

The Board of Education will meet in Open Session for a meet and greet 
followed by questions and answers regarding their roles and responsibilities 
as a Board Member for Decatur Public School District 61.  
 
There will be NO Closed Executive Session.    
 
 
 
 
For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 217 362-3010 or  
217 362-3011 and/or by email at mbradford@dps61.org. 
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